
Hareh 29, 1953

Hon. and Rev. Canon H. J. Cody, LL.D*, 
President, Toronto University, 

Toronto, Ontario.

My dear President,

Thank you for the extract from the L OH DONTIMES.
I note that Underhill and andthcr professor 

have resigned from the Executive Committee of the C.C.F.Phy is this? Have y ou been looking fiercely in their 
direction?

The leader of the Conservative party in the 
Assembly at uei.ee made a somewhat cryptic remark yesterday 
He spoke of there being two Labour Universities in this 
Province. In his reply Mr. Taschereau referred to the 
Labour University sanctioned by the Province which, when 
authorized, was to be merely a library for the labouring 
men, but most of the literature is red. I was wondering 
whether they had us in mind as the other "Labour University 
in view of the activities of Messrs, Scott and Foraeyt

th all rood wishes,
I an,

Ever yours faithfully.


